
From: Daniel Raimi  
Sent: Sunday, May 29, 2022 6:37 AM 
To: DiLeo, Alexis <ADiLeo@a2gov.org> 
Subject: West side rezoning  
 
 
 
Hello!  
 
My name is Daniel Raimi. I live at 372 Burr Oak Dr, near the proposed West Stadium rezoning area. I just 
to write and say that I enthusiastically support this effort to increase density and walk ability in our city. I 
study and teach energy and climate policy, and think that increasing densification is an important step to 
reduce our greenhouse gas emissions. Plus, it will make the city more fun. YIMBY!  
 
Thanks a bunch, 
 
Daniel  
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